CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION

NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION

The Board of School Trustees of Carrall Consolidated School Corporation will conduct a virtual
executive session on Wednesday, April 29, 2020, 6:00 p.m. to receive information about, and
interview, prospective employees, pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(5) and to discuss job
performance evaluation of an individual employee, pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1{9}.




